Brittanie O'Neill

From:

Vanessa Ridder <varidder@schoolofrock.com>

Sent:

Friday, April 7, 2023 4:47 PM

To:

Brittanie O'Neill

Cc:

Michael Murphy; Chris Murphy; sean@murphybrothers.com; Victor Ridder

Subject:

Support for Murphy Brothers Self Storage Project Proposal

Dear Members of the Zoning Board of Appeals,

My husband and I own a business in the Village at One Depot Plaza. I am aware of the project being proposed by the Murphy brothers at 416 Waverly. I am writing to add my support for the project. I see the Mamaroneck Self Storage project as a benefit to the Industrial Area and the Village in general because they are proven community advocates and committed to the success of the local business community.

Thank you for granting the applicant the greenlight to build their project.

Sincerely,

Vanessa and Victor Ridder

VANESSA RIDDER | General Manager/ Owner

p. 914.777.1500 | c. 917.605.0740

w. mamaroneck.schoolofrock.com

f. facebook.com/SchoolofRockMamaroneck

f. instagram.com/SchoolofRock Mamaroneck

School is CLOSED Friday April 7th and Monday April 10th

SCHOOL of ROCK | Now Enrolling, Vacation Camps + Band Programs
CHECK OUT OUR UPCOMING SHOW EVENTS

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager. This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.